
Hello 5th and 6th graders! It is that time of the year again where we begin the sign up process
for elementary band! Normally this process would be reserved for just the 5th graders, but due

to Coronavirus we will also be doing for students going from 6th to 7th grade this coming school
year. Here is some information regarding the instrument try out dates, and the meeting by

Paige's Music Company that will take place.

6th Grade - May 5th @ 8:30 - LGI Room
- Rogers (8:30)
- Shedd (9:00)
- Ward (9:30)

5th Grade - May 7th @ 9:20 - LGI Room
- Henderson (9:20)
- Limburg (9:50)
- Miller (10:20)
- Molloy (10:50)

BRING THIS PAPER NEXT WEEK TO SHOW THE MUSIC COMPANY!!!
EVERYBODY WILL TRY TWO INSTRUMENTS.

Student Name: _________________________________________________

Grade/Teacher: ________________________________________________

Instrument Try Out Choice #1 _____________________________________

Instrument Try Out Choice #2 _____________________________________

May 12th @ 6:00 - 7:00  - Elementary Cafeteria
- Paige's music company will be hosting an information meeting for all 5th and 6th grade

parents/guardians and students who would like more information on Elementary/7th
Grade band and how to rent an instrument.  Any other questions will also be answered
at this time.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 765-625-0304 or
asloniker@nettlecreek.k12.in.us!  See you there!!!
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